
 
 
 
Backed by your generosity and support, 

team TAKING IT IN STRIDE 
completed the long awaited 

WALK4HEARING in Riverside Park 
on Sunday, 9/30/12.  We thank you 

for graciously helping us to help HLAA 
in its mission of advocacy for hearing 

loss, and for your faith in our team and 
its effort. 

 

TOTAL FUNDS RAISED: $ 6,425.60    


